
The
CRANLEIGH
CHRONICLE
HEADTEACHER’S EDITION

Friday 27th September
2024 

MESSAGES
This week, our younger children have
taken part in a skipping refresher
workshop. This has encouraged our older
pupils to take their ropes out and help
their younger peers!
I have updated our website with class
pages to ensure you are kept up-to-date
with your child’s learning. Please read on
for more information.
A reminder to please name all your
child’s belongings. We have a lot of
unnamed jumpers and cardigans in lost
property already and will need to
donate these if they haven’t been
collected by October half-term.
Finally, thank you to all Reception, Year 1
and Year 2 parents who were able to
attend Miss West’s Phonics workshops this
week. We hope you found them useful. If
you weren’t able to attend and have
any questions, please just get in touch.
Mrs Kate Pelazza
Headteacher



9-10am: Open Morning for
prospective parents 

5:30-6:30pm: Open Evening for
prospective parents

9-10am: Inclusion Team’s ‘Coffee and
Cake’ session for SEND parents

Tuesday 1st  October

Tuesday 1st October

Thursday 3rd October

Thursday 3rd October

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for your
diary

Year 5's Harvest Service at St. Nicolas
Church

Friday 4th October 

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

Harvest Live! sessions 

4-5pm: The PTA’s Annual General
Meeting at Sayers Croft

Thursday 3rd October

Year 5 & Year 6 Residential to CYE 7th to 10th October

The Secret Garden Theatre Production
performance Tuesday 15th October 

https://www.stnicolascranleigh.org.uk/
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar
https://nfu.continuumlearn.com/




Are you the parent/carer of a
child entering 

Reception or Year 3 
in September 2025?

DATES AND TIMES

TUESDAY 1st OCTOBER:

      9-10am
      5:30-6:30pm

WED 16TH OCTOBER:

      9-10am

Contact us to book your place:

01483 273286
info@cranleighprimary.co.uk

Come and see us!Come and see us!Come and see us!

Nurturing belief and ensuring
the highest standards of

learning for all

Headteacher:  Mrs Kate Pelazza



YEAR 5 HARVEST SERVICE
Y e a r  5  a r e  o n c e  m o r e
l e a d i n g  o u r  a n n u a l
H a r v e s t  S e r v i c e  a t  S t .
N i c o l a s  C h u r c h .

T h i s  i s  t a k i n g  p l a c e  o n
t h e  a f t e r n o o n  o f  F r i d a y
4 t h  O c t o b e r .

T h e  w h o l e  s c h o o l  w i l l  b e
a t t e n d i n g .  W e  a r e  a l s o
i n v i t i n g  a l l  Y e a r  5
p a r e n t s .

All Year 5 parents are invited to attend 



ARE YOU THE PARENT OF
A CHILD WITH SEND?

If so, join Mrs Mills & Miss Meade for
their coffee and cake parents’ session!

TIME: 9am
DATE: Thursday 4th October

Inclusion coffee morning

Come and join us!



Seasonal ActivitiesFaith
GodVenture is a wonderful site
dedicated to inspiring faith at home.

Check out their seasonal activities which
aim to encourage reflection and
spirituality. 

Dear God,
We bless you, God of Seed and

Harvest and we bless each other in
this season of mellow fruitfulness. 

May the beauty of this world and the
love that created it be expressed

through our lives and be a blessing
to others, now and always.

Amen

https://godventure.co.uk/


This week at Cranleigh
Our Year 6 pupils are demonstrating friendship and excellent

leadership skills in their support of our youngest children.
Reception are equally loving the opportunities to work

alongside their older peers. #teamwork



This week at Cranleigh
 Our Key Stage Two pupils loved watching the French play:

Au Pays Des Lutins this afternoon! 
We have recently introduced the NCELP approach to
teaching French and wanted to provide an immersive

experience!

https://joy4kids.co.uk/mfl-theatre-for-schools/
https://ldpedagogy.org/


This week at Cranleigh

English Leads Miss West and Miss Meade delivered two
phonic workshops to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

parents this week.
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend and

hear all about Little Wandle, our phonics programme. 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/


This week at Cranleigh
Dan the Skipping Man returned on Tuesday to deliver

workshops to our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children. The
school has bought skipping ropes for every child and these

must be kept in school so the children can use them
whenever they choose. 

https://dantheskippingman.com/


The impact of
experiences….
When you book a skipping workshop and one of your pupils writes you

a letter the day after asking to lead a skipping club at lunchtimes!

Skipping Club

Year 2 to Year 6: 

Bring your skipping ropes and join Year 6’s Amelia

in the playground every Wednesday lunchtime!  



INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

W e  h a v e  c r e a t e d  c l a s s
p a g e s  o n  o u r  w e b s i t e .

E a c h  h a l f - t e r m ,  w e  w i l l
u p l o a d  i n f o r m a t i o n  a b o u t
t h e  k n o w l e d g e ,  s k i l l s  a n d
v o c a b u l a r y  y o u r  c h i l d r e n

a r e  l e a r n i n g .

P l e a s e  c l i c k  H E R E  t o
a c c e s s .

T h a n k  y o u  f o r  b e i n g
p a t i e n t  w h i l s t  t h e s e  a r e

b e i n g  a d d e d  t o !

The Children’s Learning

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/class-pages


CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Michael Georgie Bonnieblue, Ellis,
Posie

Sparrows Isaac Sebastian Shay, Harper
Renee

Owls Reuben Emily Evie, Anam
Reuben

Swans Arlo Jacob Fynley, Adam
Charlotte

Kingfishers Andrew Phoebe Evelyn, Mary
Aspen

Herons Thalia Chethiya Lilou, Esther
Jayce

Cranes Alex Naz Faith, Laura
Amelia

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

RECEPTIONRECEPTION YEAR 3YEAR 3 YEAR 5YEAR 5

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers Adventurers

1002 998 994991



Year 3: Thomas and Amelia-Marie

Year 1: Frank and Casey

Year 2: Elizabeth and John

Year 4: Tyler and Aspen

Year 5: Emily and Lochie

Year 6: Daniel and Savannah



Attendance
We have started the year incredibly well;
more children are attending school than
they did last year.

Let’s keep this up please!

For any term-time leave requests, please
complete our online form HERE. This can
also be accessed via the Attendance page
on our website HERE.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QJzJmlG4rk22dTSZyZDJs-yruWGSgXZFqX-fnxGvOh9UQVdLUkFZWlgwVlA5TjNNWUM2TFBQUDJDTC4u
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/key-information/attendance


Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

K. Meade: Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


We have just signed up to the
NSPCC’s Speak Out, Stay Safe
programme.

This is a safeguarding
programme with assemblies
and workshops aimed at
helping children understand:

NSPCC:
Speak Out. Stay Safe.

Different types of abuse 
That abuse is never a
child’s fault
Where to seek help,
including Childline

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/


Some members of our local community have expressed
concerns that parking at drop off and collection is not
safe. 

Please ensure that you are not parking anywhere that
obstructs the buses. Currently, parking in bus bays is
resulting in children trying to cross the road with
restricted visibility. This is putting them in harm’s way
which is completely unacceptable. 

Many areas within the U.K. are trying to tackle the issue
of limited parking with suggestions such as the following:

Car Sharing
Park and Stride (parking a little further away)
Walking once a week

Please remember, we also have the option of our
breakfast club which, starting at 8am, would alleviate
the need to park at the busiest times.

A Polite Request 



Community
Notices

Fri 29th Nov:
Christmas Cafe

at St. Nicolas
Church!



Community
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https://www.nextthing.education/
https://www.nextthing.education/



